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“A fit body, a calm mind, a house full of love. These things cannot be bought – they 

must be earned.” – Naval Ravikant 

Dear Parents 

This is to inform you about the upcoming Annual Health Check-up for your ward for the 

session 2024-25 by Ayakshya Healthcare Services. Health Cards will be shared online 

with parents subsequently. 

Health Assessment will take place at the school premises on 26 & 27 September 2024 

by a panel of highly experienced specialist doctors for the following: 

 Class XI  

 New Admissions 

 Those who were absent at the time of medical check-up held in April 2024.  

You are requested to avoid absenteeism of your ward on above mentioned date, 

otherwise he/she will lose out the opportunity of comprehensive Health Assessment. 

 

Warm Regards 

 

Bandhana Sharma 

VICE PRINCIPAL 


